
China Spring Young Farmers  
Officer Elections May 11, 2017 
 

I. Meeting called to order at 6:11 PM by Candace Martens, President, at China Spring 
Middle School. 

II. Members present: Candace Martens, Chase Hampton, Tina Tullos, Jodie Tullos, Greg 
Clark, Matt Bruce, Regina Day, Scott Needler, Wanda Jean Freeze, Tammy Johnson 
and Kim Seale.  Also present: Johnnie Day and Chelsea Fewell, Advisors. 

III. Ballots were presented as follows: 
A. President: Greg Clark, Tina Tullos, Victoria Keating and Jodie Tullos 
B. Vice President (two positions): Chase Hampton, Scott Needler, Tina Tullos, 

Victoria Keating and Jodie Tullos 
C. Treasurer: Tammy Johnson 
D. Secretary: Tina Tullos, Victoria Keating and Jodie Tullos 
E. Reporter: Tina Tullos, Victoria Keating and Jodie Tullos 

IV. Officer candidates gave remarks and fielded questions from the audience.  
V. Ballots to be sent out- voting closes on Sunday, May 14th at 5:00 PM. 
VI. Meeting adjourned 7:01 PM 


